



24th October 2019

Dear Hayling Golf Club Pro Shop

Wow what a manic year. Many thanks again for supporting our golf day back in August. We can't wait for next year's.

We have had a very busy season and supported over 128 children and their families this year.

We really can't thank you enough for your continued support and are eternally grateful. We recently collected our pots from you and collected £104.26 which along with your previous pots has totalled

£253.25

So it really does go to show that every penny counts and you really do have the most generous customers

Your generosity really helps us to continue being able to put lots of big smiles on lots of little faces. We really can't thank you enough for your continued support and generosity

It is always impossible to express how grateful we are for your continued support, as any words I choose will never be sufficient to convey just how grateful we are. Please keep in touch and you can keep up to date with our progress via our website which is regularly updated

Many thanks again for your support

Jours

Love Everyone at Hannah's Holiday Home Appeal Team xxx

Hannah's Holiday Home Appeal – Registered charity number 1124750 - 12 Nightjar Close, Horndean, Hants, POS 9YU

023 92267899 07518026172